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Bulletin #11 of 2015. September 15, 2015 

Change to Product Bulletin
The 455 Regulator Will Be Available As An Option October 2015 From 

The Factory, For The SuperLite® 27® Helmet.

Products affected: 500-040 & 500-041 SL 27® Helmets.

SuperLite® 27® Helmets with 455 regulators will be available to ship from the factory by October 
2015. The SuperFlow® 350 regulator (P/N 505-069) will continue to be available as a SL 27® option 
as well.

No price increase for the 455 version at this time!

Please contact your local KMDSI dealer or e-mail KMDSI at sales@kirbymorgan.com for more information.


